NDSWG Report

The NDSWG met July 16th.  The Transmission Service Request Procedure posted at http://www.ercot.com/AboutERCOT/PublicDisclosure/TransmissionServiceRequestProcess.doc was reviewed.  Comments were received and are under review.  Project 30129 (Remote Access to ESCA Software) remains on the inactive list.  ERCOT IT has not provided a timeline for starting this project.  Coordination of tie line models was discussed.  This issue requires good communications between TOs.  The TOs continue to work on the PTI/ESCA data comparison and report differences to ERCOT.  The State Estimator also continues to improve and provide assistance in finding data problems in the ERCOT model.  The next NDSWG meeting will be in September.
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